

Town of Uxbridge Board of Health

21 South Main Street, Room 204 Uxbridge, MA 01569 Phone # (508) 278-8600 X 8 Fax # (508) 278-8604 Email: ddelannoy@uxbridge-ma.gov

The Board of Health scheduled meeting on March 27, 2014 opened at 10:03 AM.

Present was Chairman, Wayne Tucker and Member, Peter Baghdasarian. Member James Smith was absent.

First item on agenda was appointment of Town clerk as Burial Agent for Town of Uxbridge. Motion made by Peter Baghdasarian, seconded by Wayne Tucker. Vote was unanimous.

Second item was local upgrade approval for 19 Quaker Highway for offset of ground water and distance to the well. No abutters were present. The Board of Health Engineer, James Malley was present and Engineer, Mike Yerka. After discussion, motion was made to grant local upgrade approval by Peter Baghdasarian, seconded by Wayne Tucker. Vote was unanimous.

There being no further business meeting was closed at 10:10 AM.

Wayne Tucker, Chairman

10/29/2014 Due to turnover of Board of Health members, Mr. Peter Baghdasarian is no longer a member of this Board; Mr. James Smith was absent from the 3/27/2014 meeting as noted above. Therefore, Mr. Wayne Tucker is the sole signer of this document.

OCT 29'14 PM 5:24

Received by Uxbridge Town Clerk